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I am writing to express my opposition to LD1979. After all the incredible results we
have seen from Dam removals and river restoration success in Maine, this bill is
should be soundly defeated. Maine is leading the way in river restoration; our success
on the Kennebec and Penobscot Rivers is admired and referenced across the country,
and held in high esteem by those in Marine fisheries, recreational fishing, and
paddlers alike. Brookfield Energy has proven itself to be a very poor responsible
corporate citizen in Maine, as they have repeatedly ignored our laws and delayed
solutions for almost 20 years. Please give the importance of restored rivers in Maine
their full value and vote no on this bill. Thanks for your time and service to our great
State.



